
 
	

 
PSG Meeting Minutes 
 
Wednesday 7 October  2020 
9-10am in the Round House 
 

 
 
 

 
1. Welcome from our School Principal, Sarah Osborne-James 
 
2. Welcome from PSG Chairperson, Rose Gamito 
 
3. Presentation from Mr Harry Ainscough, Assistant Head of Secondary, about how our school is 

supporting the well-being of our students. You can see his presentation here. 
 
4. PSG Treasurers report 

Balance carried forward as end of September 2020 is 40,535THB 
Balance for Second Hand Uniform is currently 6,927THB 

 
5. PSG Committee – current and new members of the PSG Committee were introduced: 

Activity Coordinators: Mini Sharma and Lenka Vybiralikova 
Secondary Rep: Alice Moe 
Primary Rep: Tatiana Vybiralikova 
Early Primary Rep: Lorelli Demi and Shruti Sethi 
Thai Reps: Vichaya Ganjanakij and Surussawadee Khiaorit 

 
6. Class Reps for Primary – PSG are trying to arrange for a class rep for each Primary class to 

help to welcome new families, coordinate class activities and help to bring the parents for 
each class closer together. If you would like to volunteer please contact Rose at 
regentspsgchairperson@gmail.com 

 
7. Parents Cooking Classes – please use the sign-up genius link to join the Cooking Classes in 

the parent bulletin. If you would like to run a class or have any difficulty with the sign-up you 
can contact Vera at regentscookingclass@gmail.com 

 
8. Carols by Candlelight – this is the next big PSG event in the calendar and takes place on 4 

December. The format will be as previous years with food stalls, community partners and 
vendors selling items, performances from Regents students and the parent choir. Everyone is 
invited to bring a picnic and the event is held on The Oval. There may be some restrictions 
required for social distancing. The PSG would like as many volunteers to help with this event 
as possible. Please contact Mini or? If you can help in some way either in the planning or on 
the day of the event. 

 



 
	

9. Loy Krathong – there will be a dance performance by a group of parents at the school on 30 
October.  There are also plans for Thai games. Early Primary and Primary will be sending 
more detailed information to parents about how they can be involved. 

 
10. Country Ambassadors – PSG are asking for volunteers who will be the Ambassador for their 

country. You will provide your contact telephone and/or email that can be given to new 
families so they can contact you for help and advice about school and living in Pattaya. 
Someone they can talk to in their own language. If you would like to volunteer please contact 
Amanda at regentspsgvicechair@gmail.com 

 
11. Next PSG Meeting 

Wednesday 4 November at 9am in the Round House. The presentation from school will be 
about digital safety. Please register to attend here. 

 
12. PSG Executive Committee: 
 

PSG Chairperson, Rose Gamito regentspsgchairperson@gmail.com 
PSG Vice-Chair, Amanda Sullivan regentspsgvicechair@gmail.com  
PSG Treasurer, Naoko Kurata regentspsgtreasurer@gmail.com  
 
PSG Facebook page   https://www.facebook.com/groups/333805723471348/ 
 
 

 


